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9 September 2002

Teenagers banned from using fireworks

Two Swinton teenagers have been banned from using fireworks as part of anti social behaviour orders granted by Salford Magistrates Court.

Seventeen year olds Neil McMullen of Shakespeare Road, and Steven Anthony Jones of Kingsley Road, have each had an order placed on them.

The court heard that the incidents included setting off fireworks, lighting fires, and deliberately throwing aerosol cans onto a bonfire.

The court heard the pair had also smashed windows, had been seen as part of a larger group drinking alcohol in public, fighting and shouting in the early hours of the morning on New Year’s Day, urinating in public, and abusing residents.

Jones also raced cars in Kingsley Road, caused a disturbance early one morning in July, and caused a moving car to hit the kerb when he threw eggs at it. The order against Jones expires in 2005, while McMullen faces a two year order.

Salford’s crime and disorder partnership, made up of Salford City Council, together with the city’s police, community and business representatives, sought the order after they received numerous complaints from residents.

The court ordered the teenagers not to:

· act in an anti social manner in Salford

· let off fireworks in a manner likely to upset anyone else

· use or threaten violence

· carry weapons in public places

· drive motor vehicles in a manner likely to upset anyone

· damage or threaten to damage property

Councillor David Lancaster, lead member for crime and disorder at Salford city council, said: “Here is clear evidence that we will not tolerate people who wilfully cause alarm or distress in our city. There is quite simply no excuse for this sort of behaviour, which upsets and terrorise people. I particularly want to make it clear to those who abuse fireworks, that we are determined to take action wherever we can. I hope these young men will come to realise the seriousness of their actions. I would urge anyone who sees any incident like this to report it and help us take appropriate action.”
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